
Dear Beth Reiley, 
 
Homegrown clean energy as proposed by the Clean Energy Jobs Bill will keep energy money in our 
state. Currently, money spent on fossil fuels leaves the state.  
 
Please do not be swayed by the fear mongering that is a constant tactic of the fossil fuel lobby. 
 
This bill is forward thinking.  
 
Thank you for listening. 
 
Steve Sheldon 
Roseburg, Oregon 
 


